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To ban literature in our schools is to deprive our children of learning and developing a 

worldview that is informed and different from that of their parents and educators. To 

oppose this bill is to oppose the idea of progress, and denying the freedom of 

expression we hold so dear to reach the ones that will need to make informed 

decisions for a better future. 


